
The project is co-funded by the European Regional Development 
Fund (ERDF) and by national funds of the countries participating 
in the lnterregV-A «Greece-Bulgaria 2014-2020» cooperation 
programme.

In the framework of the implementation of the 
project titled “Empowering businesses Seeking 
Growth” (SeeG) which is approved for funding 
by the Operational Programme Interreg V-A 
Greece-Bulgaria 2014-2020 (MIS 5070714), the 
Rodopi Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
is inviting you to a Closing Event regarding the 
project’s activities.
The event will be held on April 20, 2023, at 12:00 
p.m., at the Chamber’s auditorium. 

INVITATION


